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Parent Newsletter 

Autumn No. 8 – Wednesday 3rd November 2021 

Welcome back to another busy half-term.  

 

Shortly we will update you with our Christmas plans for school but currently we are working with County on 

how exactly this will look now that Cambridgeshire is designated as an Enhanced Response Area with regard to 

Covid-19. For your reassurance staff are still wearing masks in indoor communal areas, there is continued cleaning 

of touch points and toilets as before, assemblies are taking place online and one year group at a time are eating in 

the halls at lunchtime.  

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

  

Parent Teacher 

Consultations 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place during the week commencing 22nd 

November for all classes. The booking website is https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/     
 

Consultations will again take place via video using our normal online booking system – 

please find the instructions attached.  There are also details of consultation times on our 

website: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings   If you 

have any questions please contact the office.   

 
DZ Christmas 

Card Comp 

Every year Cambridge MP Daniel Zeichner has a Christmas Card competition.  The 

winning design will feature on the front of the card he sends to top politicans and public 

figures around the country as well as local organisations and communtiy leaders.  A 

Parentmail will be sent with the design template, or you can pick one up from the school 

office.  Entries need to be returned to school by the 10th November, when they will be 

sent to the House of Commons.  Good luck! 

 
Mayfield PTA  

 

 

Annual General Meeting – Tuesday 9th November, 7.30pm 

 
Over the years Mayfield PTA has organised winter discos, film nights, cake sales, treasure 

hunts, art competitions, craft days, our legendary grand summer fair and so much more….  

Being on the PTA is a great way to meet new people, make friends and get to know the 

school a bit better, plus it brings in much-needed extra funds. There’s no commitment – it 

would just be great to have you on board!  

Our children have all benefitted from PTA fundraisers which have enabled school to 

provide extra resources for their classes, hand-picked games and tech, books for the 

library, new reading schemes, as well as larger items such as the outdoor learning shelter.  

 

Please help this brilliant group to continue by joining the PTA so we can further improve 

what Mayfield Primary School has to offer our children.  

Come to the AGM on Tuesday 9th November, 7.30pm in the Community Room and 

find out more about us, or drop us an email if you want to know more at: 

mayfieldptacommittee@googlegroups.com   

The Mayfield PTA Committee 

    

       

   

 

 

https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/
http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings
mailto:mayfieldptacommittee@googlegroups.com
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Calendars We now have stock of our calendar in school.  Those who have ordered copies through 

Parentpay already will receive them via their child’s class.  If you would like to receive a 

copy they are now priced at £10 each and are available from the school office or through 

Parentpay.  Stock is limited and all funds go to the school.    

 

Parent Governor 

Election Result 

 

Following the recent request for parent governor nominations we received fewer 

nominations than vacancies, and can therefore welcome Jonathan Wilkins as a new parent 

governor.  Jonathan has children in years 2 & 5. 

 

Co-Op Local 

Cause 

 

     

We are now a Local Cause in the Co-op Local Community Fund.  Co-op members 

can help to raise funds for our school.  

 

For every £1 members spend on selected Co-op branded products and services, 2p will go 

into their membership account, and the same amount will be donated to the Local 

Community Fund.   

 

To collect rewards and contribute to our cause, members must swipe or scan their 

membership card when they shop. You can become a member at the following link  

https://www.coop.co.uk/membership   

 

To maximise the funds which Mayfield receives member need to select Mayfield PTA as 

their Local Cause.  This can be done on the Co-op membership website or app.  

 

Please help us to make the most of this amazing opportunity. 

 

Dinner money 

after half term 

Dinner Money  

Please can parents ensure that outstanding balances are settled as a matter of ugency. 

Please note the amounts for this half term’s school dinners.  

               Per Day £2.25      Per Week £11.25      Half Term £76.50 

Mrs Khan 

 
Dates for the 

Diary 

Friday 5th November 

 

Flu Vaccines (Rec – Year 6) 

 Tuesday 9th November  7.30pm Mayfield PTA Annual General Meeting 

in the Community Room 

 WC 22nd November Parent Teacher Consultations online 

Pease book on the following link 

https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/     
 

https://www.coop.co.uk/membership
https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/

